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BIG CHANGE: Quarterly 
Meetings The Club voted to go to 
quarterly meetings, starting in 
March. There will be a February 
meeting at our current meeting 
place to further plan these 
meetings. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR On 
March 14, the Club will hold  our 
first quarterly meeting at Jerry’s 
shop in Lithonia. Details to come 
soon. 
 
2016 CLUB KNIFE The 2016 Club 
Knife will be in honor/memory of 
Rade Hawkins. A special knife was 
suggested to honor him, but June 
liked the idea of the annual club 
knife to be dedicated to him instead. 
Marsha Brewer and Russ 
Demonbreun will  be choose a knife 
or knives to recommend to the club. 
 
ANNUAL DONATION in memory 
of Bill Bradberry A donation of $250 
was sent to the First Baptist Church 
of Jonesboro, where the club holds 
its monthly meetings. Bill attended 
the church and arranged years ago 
for the club to meet there. 
 

Since this is our knife club, 
here are some knives that may 

be of interest— 


